

THE ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL

'Learning Together For The Future'

Head Teacher

James McNamara BA(Hons); NPQH

Wirksworth Road, Duffield, Belper. DE56 4GS Tel: (01332) 840645 Fax: (01332) 841871 Web: www.ecclesbourne.org.uk email: info@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk





28th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

TRIP345 SNOOPY THE MUSICAL 2021

We are pleased to announce that six of the Year 13 Drama and Music students will be returning to school to perform "Snoopy, The Musical" by Larry Grossman and Hal Hackady, with a book by Warren Lockhart, Arthur Whitelaw, and Michael Grace. This small cast production is a series of songs and sketches based on the much-loved "Peanuts" cartoon strip. Students have worked incredibly hard to stage this production in a very short four-week rehearsal period.

The performances will take place outside in the school grounds on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July 2021. The performances will begin at 7pm.

Due to current guidelines, tickets will be limited to 40 audience members for each performance. Tickets cost £5, If you would like to reserve tickets for this performance, please email Dave Partridge at DPartridge@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk. Your request will be recorded and you will be emailed with information on how to pay for your tickets.

Please be aware that the performance will take place outside, so feel free to bring blankets/waterproofs depending on the weather. Seating will be provided.

We look forward to welcoming you to the current Year 13's final performances at Ecclesbourne and hope that you will be able to join Charlie Brown and his friends as they sing and dance their way through this fun show.

Yours sincerely

Dave Partridge Head of Creative Arts